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I wish to express my disapproval and concern with the incinerator complex planned for Eastern 
Creek, 

I understand that their is not a complete understanding of the pollution fall out from this 
incinerator. Their is no guarantee that we will not have health issues in the future from this 
Incinerator,  

Minchinbury's closest backyard is estimated only to be 800 meters away from the complex 
across the M4 highway, with 2 x 100 meters smoke stacks we are in the extreme fall out area. I 
have grave concerns that this Incinerator will not help our local people's health and our area.  

We have many schools in a 15 kms radios, we have a responsibility to our future generation and 
it starts with there health.  

I have lived in the western suburbs all my life, I grew up in Lethbridge Park (Mt Druitt) then 
married and moved to Minchinbury.  

My wife and i have lived in Minchinbury for 25 years and have two son's whom we cant see 
moving out for a long time to come. We have no plans on moving from Minchinbury and plan to 
retire here unless this goes ahead. 

I have gone to meetings in relation to understanding the benefits of this green energy but all i 
have received is the lack of understanding of how the fall out will affect all who live near by, I also 
believe that the waste product which produced is also an issue to get dependence of. 

I ask, in fact i beg that before this project is given the green light that our government does there 
homework and ensures the safety of all the local people who live around this area.  

I am 100% against this project at this point of time.   

Your kindly Mr David Clarke  




